
VOTE NO 

SB 210 Oregon 

I encourage all representatives to vote NO on SB 210.  The restrictions on voting this bill 
encourages will stop Oregon citizens who must work on election day and have few hours to 
vote.  Also, Oregon citizens who work abroad, but vote by mail, will encounter an issue to 
even get in the state to vote on one day of voting. 

This bill only encourages limiting voting opportunity.  It does nothing to make voting “safer”. 

Please vote NO on SB 210. 

Thank you, 

Sarah B. 

Salem 


